
 

January 29, 2020 

Negotiations Update 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Negotiations between the Association and American Airlines resumed today in 
Washington, DC. with some progress made. The remaining outstanding issues are 
few, but are some of the most important elements of a collective bargaining 
agreement, including wages and job scope language. 
 
The parties will continue negotiations tomorrow, and the membership will be updated 
as developments occur. Your solidarity has brought us close to an agreement, and 
your committee thanks you as we try to conclude these negotiations.  
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